

AUB ALumni Association - Abu Dhabi

American University of Beirut

Cheque Presentation 28 September 2017

On Friday, September 29, 2017, the AUB Alumni Association Abu Dhabi chapter visited AUB for a particular purpose. This involved the presence of President of AUB, Dr. Fadlo Khuri; Vice President of AUB, Dr. Imad Baalbaki; Assistant Vice President Advanced Office, Mrs. Salma Oueida; Director of Hariri School of Nursing, Dr. Huda Huijer; President of AUB Alumni Association Abu Dhabi, Mr. Elias Assaf, Treasurer of AUB Alumni Association Abu Dhabi, Mr. Imad Khalil as well as other notable committee members. During the meeting of spectacular company the AUB Alumni Abu Dhabi Chapter presented a cheque of USD 200,000 towards the aid of financially struggling students in HSON as well as USD 50,000 cheque towards the Abu Dhabi Excellence Award.

A painting of the prized collection "150 years of AUB" depicting a history of AUB and its progress specifically portrayed by the skill and precise execution of Lady Lena Kelekian was gifted to President Dr. Fadlo Khuri.













